## Page 85

## MOLE VALLEY LOCAL COMMITTEE ACTIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS TRACKER – SEPTEMBER 2012

The recommendations tracker allows Committee Members to monitor responses, actions and outcomes against their recommendations or requests for further actions. The tracker is updated following each Committee. Once an action has been completed and reported to the Committee, it will be removed from the tracker.

Date of meeting and reference	Item	Recommendations/Actions	Responsible officer or member	Response	Next progress check:
07/06/12	Item 4a Public Questions	Mr Ward raised a question on the parking situation in Hookwood	David Curl	The Parking Team responded that they would have a comprehensive look at the area and a report on metered parking would be bought to the committee later in the year.	05/05/12
07/06/12	Item 4b Members Questions	Mrs Watson raised a question on the issues of road safety on Ranmore road and how the safety of the bridleway crossing on Ranmore Road could be improved	John Lawlor/Anita Guy	The Area Highways Team manager would look into the bridleway crossing but the fact Ranmore Common is an Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty must be taken into account	05/05/12
07/06/12	Item 8 Coles Lane, Ockley	The committee agreed the change in speed limit on Coles Lane, Ockley to be 40mph along the entire stretch. Officers are to advertise the changes and consult with the Chair, Vice-Chair and divisional member with regards to any objections.	John Lawlor	The Area Highways Manger to consult with chair, vice-chair and divisional member once the advert is closed.	05/05/12

07/06/12	Item 9 Lidl Dorking Development	The committee authorised the advert for Vincent Lane for a zebra crossing, raised table and 'Access Only' signs. Officers are to advertise the changes and consult with the Chair, Vice-Chair and divisional member with regards to any objections.		The Area Highways Manger to consult with chair, vice-chair and divisional member once the advert is closed.	05/12/12
07/06/12	Item 10 CycleSMART	When the committee is considering proposals for cycling infrastructure they will take into account and consider the safety and accident data that is prepared.	Knox/Lesley	Officers to keep the committee updated on the cycling casualty data.	ONGOING

ס	
ĕ	
ge	
ω	
7	

07/06/12	Item 15 School Keep Clear (SKC) Markings	The committee agreed to advertise a TRO to make School Keep Clear markings enforceable, any objections raised will be solved by the Parking and Strategy Implementation manager in the first instance, where they cannot be resolved it will be with consultation with the Chair, Vice-Chair and divisional member. The committee also agreed any future SKC markings would be enforceable and the recommendations made were subject to the list of schools being checked to ensure it is up to date.	Rikki Hill	The list of schools has been emailed to all county members to be checked for accuracy.	12/09/12
12/09/12	Item 8 A245 Woodlanes Lane Speed Limit	The committee agreed to make representation to the portfolio holder to change the speed limit on the A245 in accordance with the Elmbridge Local Committee.	John Lawlor/Victoria Jeffrey	The matter to be taken to the next Cabinet Member decision making meeting and reported back to a future committee meeting	05/12/12
12/09/12	Item 9 Speed Limit Assessment	The committee voted on changing the recommendation to lower the A24 Leatherhead Road from 40mph 30mph, this was carried and it was agreed representation would be made to the cabinet member for a decision	John Lawlor/Victoria Jeffrey	The matter to be taken to the next Cabinet Member decision making meeting and reported back to a future committee meeting	05/12/12

U
а
ထွ
Ф
$\infty$
$\infty$

12/09/12	Item 10 20mph Speed Limit Outside Schools	The committee agreed to pilot the speed limit outside two schools, one urban and one rural. These were to be agreed by the Area Highways Manager in consultation with the Chair and Vice-Chair.	John Lawlor	The schools were the pilot is to take place are to be decided upon and reported back to a future committee along with the progress of the pilot.	05/12/12 and future meetings for the results of the pilot.
12/09/12	Item 15 Hookwood Parking Report	The committee agreed with the proposals within the report and requested that a further report outlining the responses to statutory consultation be bought to the committee when complete.	David Curl	A report to be bought back to a future committee on the responses to the consultation in Hookwood.	06/03/13
05/12/12	Item 4a Public Questions	Mr Ward asked for an update on the consultation on parking in Hookwood	Victoria Jeffrey	The parking team to be contacted to provide a written answer.	
05/12/12	Item 4b	Mr Cooksey raised concerns about the safety of Dene Street in Dorking	John Lawlor	Officers to meet with Mr Cooksey to assess what can be done to improve safety.	
05/12/12	Item 5 Petitions	Mr Innes raised concerns about the speed limit on Pebblehill, Betchworth	John Lawlor, PC Tom Arthur	Highway officers and the police to meet on site and fully assess possible options for improving safety on the road.	